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• On June 1, 2018, the long-awaited association website will be available for the members’ 
use.  The web address, www.L4AA.org, is not case sensitive. You are strongly encouraged 
to open the site on or shortly after June 1st and become familiar with its tabs.  Use the 
password prs1969 for the Members Only tab. To access the Social Roster, that is located 
under the Members Only tab, requires the use of separate password.  The information 
managed on the Social Roster is considered to be private; security of it is a major concern.  
That password can be received only when requested.  To receive this password, write to 
Judy Ramsey at jfcramsey@gmail.com.  She will ask you a security question.

• We owe more than we could ever hope to repay to Webmaster Judy Ramsey.  She 
volunteered to construct the association’s public face - the L4AA Inc Website.  She wasn’t 
alone in her endeavor.  Contributions from members of the Website Committee ensured 
that the site’s development remained on track by providing timely input.

• To be held in conjunction with Homecoming, our biennial reunion is scheduled for 
Saturday, November 3, 2018.  Mark this date on your calendar.  It will be held at the 
Dorothy and Roy Park Alumni Center located on the Centennial Campus at North Carolina 
State University.  Details pertaining to reunion registration and lodging reservations will be 
posted on the website under the Reunions tab when they are finalized.

• Volume 9, Issue 1 of THE NATIONAL SHIELD (NSPR Newsletter) dated April 2018 can 
be accessed using the link below.

❖ https://theprgroup.org/wp-content/uploads/2018/05/The-National-Shield-April-2018-Final-V4.pdf?
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• Today is National Poppy Day.  The tradition of wearing a poppy dates back to 1920.  The 
red poppy came to symbolize the blood shed by those who fought and those who continue 
to fight for our country following World War I.  Please wear your poppy to remember those 
who made the ultimate sacrifice and support the future of veterans and their families for 
generations to come.

• A final remark about the website; it belongs to you.  We have endeavored to make it user 
friendly.  If you have comments or suggestions for consideration, share them with us.  You 
can also respond by leaving a message under the Contact tab.  Thanks for your help.
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